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Friday 17 March 2017 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Re: Election of a new Parent Governor 
  
As you may remember, earlier during the month we asked for parents to nominate 
themselves to join the school’s Governing Body and become a Parent Governor.  This was 
due to one of our governors resigning. 
  
At the close of the nomination period yesterday I had received one nomination and therefore 
an election will not be required. I am pleased to announce that with immediate effect the 
new parent governor will be: 

 
Mr Ben Willan, who is a parent of a pupil currently in our Foundation Stage. 

  
  
I would like to take this opportunity to welcome Mr Willan onto the Governing Body and look 
forward to working with him during his four year term of office. 
  
  
 
Yours sincerely 
  
 

 
Miss G Gilbert 
Headteacher 

 
 

 
 


